
 

    SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL         
      & NURSERY UNIT 

 
  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill  
Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 

BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   

                   28th September 2022       

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to be able to announce that we propose to take our pupils to the Grand 

Opera House on Friday 6th January 2023 to see the pantomime production of 

“Cinderella.” This opportunity is available for all pupils from Primary 1 through to 

Primary 7.  

 

The cost of your child’s ticket and transport on the bus will be £15 per pupil. For 

families there is a reduced rate of £15 for the first child and £10 for each child thereafter. 

We are delighted that our Parents Support Group will be assisting us with the overall 

cost for this trip.  

 

A deposit of £5 per child is required to secure your child a place on this trip by 

Wednesday 5th October 2022 as we need to confirm final numbers with the Grand 

Opera House by the end of next week. This deposit is non-refundable. However, you can 

pay for the whole trip in one instalment or over a period of time. Full payment is due by 

Friday 2nd December.  

 

The pantomime begins at 1.30pm and we will be bringing the pupils into school a little 

later on this particular day. More details will be send home, closer to that day.  

 

Please sign the consent form below and return to the school with your £5 deposit by 

Wednesday 5th October 2022. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Gilchrist  

Principal  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

I consent for my child ________________________ (name) to attend the pantomime 

production of Cinderella on Friday 6th January 2023.  

I enclose £5 deposit to secure my child’s place.  

Signed: __________________________________  Date: __________________ 

 

 


